
 

Summary of Vision Narrative Readouts from Meeting #2 

The full Committee reconvened following the breakout discussions to share what 
was discussed regarding the follow-up feedback on the Vision for Success. The 
recommendations for CalHHS included the following: 

• Clarify the use of the terms “system” and “systems” to understand 
which goals relate to DDS and which refer to broader topics. 

• Establish a clear definition of “high quality” to ensure alignment on 
what high quality care delivery entails. 

• Reframe success as ensuring individuals can thrive, rather than simply 
having basic needs being met. 

• Establish a clear definition of what “data driven” means and ensure 
the individuals’ experiences are incorporated into planning to develop 
a truly holistic picture, including the role of equity in the lived 
experience. 

• Ensure that addressing all needs for success are considered throughout 
the consumer’s whole lifespan. 

• Clarify timelines when describing success to ensure individuals receive 
services and supports when they require them.  

• The Vision for Success should consider the experiences of those who 
are not currently receiving developmental disability services but who 
may benefit from them, given the access issues at hand.  

• Incorporate accountability throughout the themes: 
o Establish metrics to judge RC performance and ensure data sharing 

across systems 
o Provide further guidance to individuals and families to navigate the 

service system  
• Support the development of a diverse and stable workforce by 

educating potential candidates about career opportunities and more 
pathways to careers working with the DD community. 


